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Wednesday 8th May 2019 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

SATs Week- Breakfast Club 
 
 
 
SATs week will run next week (13th May – 16th May). To help support your child during this week 
we will be running Breakfast Club. 
 
We ask that parents drop their child off in school by 8.00 am Monday – Thursday at the main 
entrance starting on Monday 13th May. On arrival, pupils will be given a breakfast and then given 
an extra revision session before the tests begin. 
 
On Friday 17th May we will be holding a celebration breakfast that we welcome all Y6 to attend 
and ask they come in for 8am on that day also although there will not be any tests that day. 
 
Please note that there is no charge to parents for the SAT’s breakfast club. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Phase Leaders 
 
 


